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April 12, 2021

To: General Council Member
Business Ambassador to the United Arab Emirates
Mr. Zagornov Maksim

Dear Mr. Zagornov,

First of all, I would like to express my sincerest gratitude for excellent management
of the event, which was held on April 8 on the platform of All-Russian public
organization “Business Russia”. I think that this event will help us to strengthen
trade, economic, and investment cooperation between the United Arab Emirates and
the Russian Federation. I also believe that our joint efforts and cooperation will help
us to integrate Russian companies into the United Arab Emirates business
environment.

Therefore, I hope that all these efforts will help us to build a professional partnership
between our two friendly states and that our strategic collaboration will be further
improved. I wish all the success and prosperity to you, your organization, and your
team.

Sincerely yours,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
of the United Arab Emirates to the Russian Federation g

Dr. Mohammad Ahmad Aljaber [ Z , |
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